
With a cold snowy winter and a cold, snowy, rainy spring 

we got off to a late start of the boating season so we will 

have make up for lost time by coming down to the boat 

or the club more often.

The Membership / Marketing committee did a great job 

coming up with many new ideas to bring in new 

members. It's starting to work with over 10 new 

members joining and more calling every day. I would like to thank 

everyone that was on the committee. They had meetings every other 

Thursday.

I would also like to thank the finance committee that worked on cutting 

costs in the club and the harbor. They spent many hours looking and 

checking on everything they could. It seems the money trouble is getting 

back on track due to the work of this committee and the great work that 

the board has been doing over the last year. They cut hours on the 

manager, bar staff and found ways to cut our utility and garbage bills to 

save the club about 

$30,000 a year or so. 

Good member turn out at 

the bar and getting the 

docks full will help greatly.

We had the blessing of 

the Fleet and a first time 

GBYC reunion that was a 

huge hit. We picked up a 

few past members and 

the bar had a great night. 

Thanks to Stephanie Neis 

and her crew for a great 

party and a great band.

My wife Lori and I will be 

doing the Luau on the 

16th of July.

Let's go boating!!!!
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Entertainment - Jeff Tilkens
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DIRECTORS & 
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Larry Labine
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marlynn1@att.net

Fleet Captain
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randyslye@aol.com
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John Demeny

M 920-373-3165
northernsecurity@hotmail.com
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Colin Piaskowski
M 920-412-1426

colinpiaskowski@yahoo.com

Past Commodore 
Jack Koehne

M 920-639-1623
jacksarewild26@yahoo.com

Membership Chairperson
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Sunshine Chairperson
Roger Gilsoul

H 920-468-1240
rogerroyaldist@yahoo.com

We had a very successful month at our club with 

the great parties that were held there. Derby 

Day followed by Mother’s Day was well attended 

and the bar sales were up over last year. Thanks 

to all of our members that chaired these events 

and to all of you that participated. 

The Grand Smoker was held at our club instead 

of going off site. This brought in extra monies 

and I feel that our members enjoyed having it our club. The 

steaks and lobsters were prepared to perfection. I would like to 

thank Tommy, Lloyd, Eddy, Gregg and both Pete’s for all the hard 

work they did that night making the Grand Smoker a Grand Event.

Stephanie Neis and her crew did an excellent job with the Blessing 

of the Fleet. The weather wasn’t the greatest but everyone that 

came had a good time. It was also nice seeing some of our former 

members join us for this function. Hopefully some of them will 

rejoin.

June’s Men’s Smoker will be held on June 15th.  Kenny Konop and

(Continued on next page....)

No news to report this month.  We're all glad to 

see that some warmer weather has finally arrived. 

Hope everyone has a safe and enjoyable summer. 

Happy Boating!

-Roger

Sunshine Committee - Roger Gilsoul



First the good news; we got the gas pump 

working again. Thanks to John Demeny for all his 

hard work on getting our pump working again. 

Now the not so good news. It's possible we could 

be out of gas, for a short while. We are closely 

watching the price and shouldn't be out of gas for 

long, if at all. Crunching pennies isn't always 

easy, or fun. 

The lift well is to be used only for its intended purpose.  i.e. 

Hauling boats in and out of the water, fueling, pump out, etc. 

Unattended vessels should not occupy the well, especially when 

lift crews are hauling boats.  Be considerate.  There are plenty of 

other available slips to utilize while waiting for guests or loading 

equipment.  Lift crews and members have schedules to maintain.

Remember to sign in and out of your slips when leaving for 

vacations and weekends. 

Also keep your dogs leashed, and pick up after them. One more 

thing. Let's have fun, summer's too short. 

See you at the Club, Gary.

From the house; Summer shanty is now on tap and 

is a very tasty beer.  We will not have a cook on 

duty for Friday nights anymore until next fall.  We 

will be starting chicken on Sundays from 4:30 to 

7:00 pm.  We will keep buck burger night going.  We 

will be starting some beer bucket specials for 

summer. That's about all I have for this month. 

Thanks, Randy, Jay and staff.

Fleet Captain - Gary Kuschel

Marine, Commercal & Residential 

Upholstery and Contract Sewing

House - Randy Slye

his marinating crew will be preparing a half of chicken and the 

fixins that night on the grill under the pavilion. Sign up sheet is on 

the board.

When signing your name on the sheet please use your full name 

and write it so we can read it. PLEASE!!! We had some problems 

on the last signup sheet, example JOHN H. How are we supposed 

to know who that is?

June is going to be a very busy month for private parties at the 

club. Please give our members renting our club the respect and 

room they need to put their party on.

Our Luau will be held on Saturday July 16th . This year we will 

feature 2 bands. 12 VOLT will start late afternoon and The Jimmy 

Burton Reggae Band and Dancers will perform in the evening. 

Please get your tickets early, this is one Luau you don’t want to 

miss.
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Specialize in Painting

Hi Everyone,

The boating season has finally started. It's all the 

storms and the wind we could do without though. 

(At least I could.)

Not much to report on for the building. I got a new 

amp for the PA system. This one has twice as 

much power so it should last longer.

If anyone sees anything around the club that needs attention you 

can either send me an E-mail or leave me a note at the club and I 

will get to it as soon as possible.

Have a great day 

Building - John Demeny

A

A

 

 

&

&

 

 

J

J

 

 

S

S

T

T

U

U

M

M

P

P

 

 

R

R

E

E

M

M

O

O

V

V

A

A

L

L

SPECIALIZING IN HARD TO GET PLACES



CLASSIFIED ADS

2003 Cruisers Yachts 

3470 

8.1 Volvo stern drives. 

 Simrad radar and chart 

plotter.  500 hours.  Call 

920 366-4440

For Sale: 1978 Cruisers 

with canvas cabin top / 

Skog1.  24 feet.  235 HP 

OMC engine - tuned up. 

 Ready to go into the 

water - turn key.  No 

trailer.  Excellent 

Condition.  Head / Stove / 

Refrigerator / Sink / Water. 

 Sleeps 6 adults.  Back up 

battery w/ charger.  New 

shore power hookup.  Teak 

swim platform.  $5995 or 

best offer.  Call 920-338-

9885

For Sale: Magellan 

Meridian color handheld 

GPS w/chip, 

$175  920-468-8224  

For Sale: 1990 Cruisers 

3670  

Excellent condition & 

maintenance. Cabin all 

new, plus many extras. 

 Price now reduced to 

$39,900. Bob Papke  920-

493-7316

For sale:  GBYC Unused 

Clothing and Gear – 2 

long sleeve button downs, 

4 mock turtlenecks, 2 

sweatshirts (most XXL), 

and 1 x burgee.  Selling as 

package for $100.  Contact 

Steve at 

heney_sc@co.brown.wi.us 

 or  (920) 448-6186

Classified ads are FREE 

to members!  

Contact Jim Wassenberg at 

jwassenberg1@new.rr.com 

Good day fellow boaters...  

Grass is growing and flowers are starting to bloom. 

 Thank you to the ladies for helping plant some 

flowers.  I know there are names out there but no 

exacts.  We were able to use some perrenials for 

the bless the fleet party and replant them outside. 

 Thank you to people who have donated flowers. 

 There are some 

perrenials at the 

club ready for 

planting and may 

be planted before 

anyone reads this 

but if not come on 

down and plant 

some flowers.

  

I am in serious 

need of someone 

to help cut the 

grass.  I cut 

around the front slips the other day 

but really need the north area cut.

Weed control will be sprayed on 

the storage areas the monday after 

the last lift crew.  

Organization of the jack stand area 

and the garage will also 

commence.  Pete Weber is like a 

grizzly looking for ding dongs in 

your backpack but looking for 

scrap metal in your old used grill. 

 So if you have items that you don't 

want recycled get your name on 

them and in their proper area.

Enjoy the spring and see you at the 

club.

Colin

Grounds - Colin Piaskowski

CLASSIFIED ADS

For Sale:  1974 Trawler, 

Marine Trader, 34 ft., fully 

equipped, fiberglass hull, 

 Ford diesel 120 hp. 

3.65 mpg, or 800 mile 

range on full tanks. 

Reasonably priced, call 

Gale or Carole Basten 920-

468-9392 for more info.

 

Got any old, unused boating 

items laying around the 

house (or boat)?  

Maybe another GBYC member 

could use them . . .   

Why not post them here?

Classified ads are FREE 

to members!  

Contact Jim Wassenberg at 

jwassenberg1@new.rr.com 

or (920) 562-3454.

jlaub@me.com
thomas.bentzler@fpna.kpl.net


Owner/Adminsitrator

Green Bay 

Yachting Club, Inc.

Phone: 920-432-0168

Mailing Address

P.O Box 485

Green Bay, WI 54305

Street Address

100 Bay Beach Road

Green Bay, WI 54302

The Dockline is the monthly 
newsletter of the Green Bay 
Yacht Club.  

Every month copies are sent 
to all GBYC members, all of 
whom are active boaters and 
boating enthusiasts.  Copies 
are also sent to other area 
yacht clubs, local marinas and 
marine businesses.  In 
addition we place copies on 
our web site: 
www.greenbayyachtclub.com.

Members may submit yacht 
club or boating related articles 
for publication in the Dockline.

Members and nonmembers 
may place an advertisement 
in the Dockline.  The annual 
rates for an ad are as follows:
  Small Ad (2 ¼” x 1 ¼”)
    GBYC Members - $120.00
    Nonmembers - $180.00
  Large Ad (4 ¾” x 1 ¼”)
    GBYC Members - $180.00
    Nonmembers - $270.00

A monthly 
ad may be 
placed in 
the Dockline 
at a rate of 
$15.00 
(small) and 
$20.00 
(large).  
Send all articles, ads and 
classified ads to 
thomas.bentzler@fpna.kpl.net.

Joe Schinkten

We have had several new members join us early 

the last couple of months.  Please help me 

welcome them to the club!

Regular Memberships

• Jim & Julie Beauleau – Regular - 25’ Sea Ray 

called “Sea Dancer” (Sponsor – Dave Lasee)

• Kris Johnson, Upgrade to Regular, 26’ Carver

• Peter White, Regular, 29’ Baja called “Gotta Have It” (Moved 

from East Coast)

• Mark Reiland, Regular, 27’ Oday called “Booty Call” (Sponsor – 

Colin Piaskowski)

Social  Memberships

• Tom Atkinson, Social, 34’ Sea Ray called “Lawn Jockey”  (won at 

Koz’s benefit)

• Pamela Mallien, Social (Sponsor – Russ Lipinski)

• Dave and Patty Jakubovsky,  Social  (Skippers Choice Marine 

Supply)

• John & Joann Pasterski – Social - 23’ Sea Ray (Sponsor – Dennis 

DeGreef)

• Loraine Prue (Brian Roznowski’s mother in law), Social

• Gary and Mary Francis Rydel, Social, 44’ Chris Craft called 

“Endeaver”  (won at Appleton benefit)

• Daniel Sarri – Social (Sponsor – Linda Nies)

• Bob Steinberger – Social, 20’ Wellcraft (Sponsor – Pete Glassen)

Membership

1212 Marine Street  

Green Bay, WI 54301

920-438-8889

skipperschoice@att.net

thomas.bentzler@fpna.kpl.net


The official 

launching of the 

restored "Relic"



This Month at the Club - June, 2011

We now have a new On-Line Calendar on our 

web site.  Check it out! (on the lower left side 

Visit KCB SUPPLY.COM

http://www.greenbayyachtclub.com/Calendars/Calendar%20%28Online%29.htm



